
 

 

February 2025 

 

Notice of Regular System Maintenance 

 

To provide quality service to customers, we will conduct regular system 

maintenance from 3:00am to 6:45am on 2nd, 9th, 16th & 30th March 2025. 

During this period of time, the following services of our bank will be 

affected. Customers are advised to make necessary arrangement in 

advance. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

⚫ Card services: use of BoC Card and BoC Credit Card (with linked 

savings or current account) services for cash withdrawal, balance 

enquiry, transfer at all local and overseas ATMs, or use of those cards 

for purchases or by debit payment both local and overseas, etc. 

 

For enquiries, please call our Customer Service Hotline at (852) 2691 2323. 
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